
Preschool 
 

 Hello Spring! Over the last month, we have tried to go outside as much 

as we can! We love getting all the fresh air and enjoying the sunshine. We 

have even been able to let the kids enjoy building a snowman and after the 

winter we had, we didn’t think that was going to be possible! In the classroom 

we have been learning about Literacy during the month of March. We broke it 

down into Dr. Seuss Week, Nursery Rhymes, and Eric 

Carle. We also celebrated St. Patrick’s day with our 

friends in the classroom. We went on a hunt for the leprechaun and tried setting up 

a trap! We unfortunately missed him and he left a note saying, “Better Luck Next 

Year!” Our virtue this past month was surrounded around honesty. We read books, 

had discussions and learned more about honesty through every day experiences.  

 

 Over the next month, we will be focusing our theme on Spring. The 8th 

through the 12th, we are going to be celebrating “Week of the Young Child.” Each 

day is broken down into a specific day: Music Monday, Tasty Tuesday, Work togeth-

er Wednesday, Artsy Thursday and Family Friday. Each day we will have a specific 

activity based around the theme. The rest of the month we will be narrowing our 

theme down to talk about spring weather, earth week, and gardening. Over the 

next month, we will be focusing on our virtue: Friendship. We will be learning more 

about friendship through collaborative activities, reading books, and every day ex-

periences. 

 

 Birthday Celebrations: This month we will be celebrat-

ing Brooke, Sullivan, and Vivian’s Birthdays! Reminders: Birth-

day treats must be store bought and peanut free. If you are planning to bring in 

cupcakes, we ask for the mini cupcakes to watch the amount of sugar consumed! 

Blankets & nap belongings must go home the last day of each week. Keep all win-

ter gear here until we send out an email to bring it home. 

 

 

if you have any questions or concerns email preschool@bloomearlylearning.org!  

 

Happy April! We love having you in our class!  

      - Mariatu, Kassidy & Karin! 


